
City of Wilmington External Link Policy

All external websites linked to the City’s website will open in a new window when the
link is clicked. The link provides additional information that may be useful or
interesting and is being provided consistent with the intended purpose of the City of
Wilmington’s Web site. However, the City cannot attest to the accuracy of
information provided by this link or any other linked site. Providing links to a non-
City Web site does not constitute an endorsement by the City of Wilmington or any
of its employees. Also, be aware that the public records policy provided on the
ci.wilmington.oh.us domain (see City of Wilmington Public Records Policy) does not
apply to the external link.

http://www.egovlink.com/public_documents300/wilmington/published_documents/Mayors Office/City of Wilmington Public Records Policy - Posted.pdf

